
 

 

 

 

 

 

SKYE LOCH HOME OWNERS 

ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER      

www.skyelochvillas.com 

FEBRUARY 2022 
BOARD MEETING AND ASSOCIATION FORUM:  Thursday, FEBRUARY 3, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 

LOCATION:   COMMUNITY BUILDING AND ZOOM 

DIRECTORS CORNER: A great big “Thank 

You” to all of you who continue to support the 

Dunedin Food Bank with your food donations. 

The collection cart will remain in the kitchen 

and food will be transported by a Board member 

every Tuesday. There is such a great need right 

now that it is important to continue this effort.  

BOARD ELECTION RESULT:  Elizabeth 

Hassett was elected to a one year term and Ker-

ry Jarvis and John McGilvary were elected to a 

two year term as a member of the Board of Di-

rectors. Jed Lowry was elected President, Kerry 

Jarvis Vice-President and Betty Hassett as Cor-

porate Secretary.      Congratulations!                                                                           

We would like to thank Joan Santelli for her ser-

vice on the Board this year as this was a difficult 

year with the turnover of Board members early 

in the year.  Thank You Joan for stepping up! 

PHONE DIRECTORY:  Once again, it is al-

most time for the annual Skye Loch Villas Resi-

dent Directory to be published and distribut-

ed.  The 2022 edition will be printed & distribut-

ed in March.   Any residents who have updates, 

corrections or additions that they would like to 

be included in the new directory, please send 

them to: Kim Bramson, Ameri-Tech, 24701 US 

Hwy 19 N, Suite 102, Clearwater, FL 33763 (727-

726-8000) or email them 

to: skyelochdirectory@yahoo.com by February 

24, 2022. 

OUR CONDOLENCES :  To Jed Lowry for the 

passing of his sister and to the Tracz Family for 

the passing of Joan Tracz. 

GET WELL WISHES: To Bob Hallihan, Mary 

Jane Hough, Jed Lowry, Thea Hallihan and 

KathyBavosi. 

 

WiFi:  At the community building is now up 

and working.                                                              

Username ….Spectrumsetup-67.                            

Password … praisezeal915…. all lowercase.     

When playing music at the swimming pool  

please use your ear buds or headphones. Every-

one enjoys different genres of music. 

PEST CONTROL:  Hughes Exterminators pro-

vides insect control at Skye Loch. They are here 

the first Tuesday of each month. Each villa can 

be treated four times a year. You must be home 

if you would like the service person to treat the 

inside of your home.  The service person will not 

enter a villa unescorted. They are treating to 

control roaches, ants (excluding carpenter ants), 

silverfish, crickets and mice.  Fleas, carpenter 

ants and rats can be treated at an additional cost 

to the homeowner.  Termites are a structural 

problem and can not  be included in the Skye 

Loch agreement with Hughes.                            

This is the schedule for 2022:                           

SKYLOCH EAST and SOUTH(EAST END)… 

February , May, August and November 

SKYLOCH WEST AND SOUTH(WEST END)… 

March, June, September and December 

PORTREE, SKYLOCH NORTH AND 

COURT….January, April, July, and October 

ACHIEVA SHREDFEST:  FREE SHRED-

DING!    Febraury 26, 2022.  8 am - 12 pm | 

Achieva Center Court, 1659 Achieva Way, Dune-

din    • Boxes will not be returned • No plastic 

bags • Remain in vehicle at all times • MASKS 

RECOMMENDED.    Limit 5 boxes per vehicle.* 

Residential/personal documents only.  

WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS:  Richard  

and Barb Zabowski.  


